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SUBMISSION TO INQUIRY INTO TARIFFS OF THE WATER CORPORATION, 
AQWEST AND BUSSELTON WATER 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Economic Regulation Authority's draft 
report Inquiry into Tariffs of the Water Corporation, Aqwest and Busselton (March 2009). 

The Swan River Trust is a statutory authority responsible for managing the Swan and 
Canning rivers. The rivers' health are strongly affected by the quantity and quality of 
drainage delivered to them yet the agency has limited ability to influence this. The Trust is 
therefore pleased to see that review of drainage tariffs has been included for the first time 
amongst ERA'S review of the other water services. 

Il 
_General^qniments^ j -^ __ „ _ ^ 
This submission is focused on the drainage charges and not the other services. 

The Trust supports the notion of decoupling drainage charges from gross rental value 
and supports Recommendation 12 to charge customers flat rates based on land area in a 
three tiered approach with residential and non residential components. 

The ERA has noted that in future it may be fairer for all customers to share the cost of 
drainage systems that provide public benefits, such as improving drainage quality. The 
ERA indicates that this could be implemented through a drainage levy however a 
recommendation on this issue has not been made for the coming regulatory period 
because Water Corporation has not proposed expenditure on improving drainage quality 
until 2012/13. m o o 
Water Forever (Water Corporation, February 2009; currently open for public comment) o 
recognises that most of the water from the Perth region drains into the Swan Canning 
catchment, and that only a small proportion flows out to the ocean. The Water 
Corporation also commits to "improving drainage water quality to facilitate recharge and ^ 
reuse in local areas" as an "action to 2015". Given this commitment, it seems that Water E 
Corporation should be proposing some expenditure to improve drainage quality within the 
coming regulatory period. It is recognised that the management practices of the Water 
Corporation may be outside the scope of the ERA inquiry, but the cost of draining poor > 
quality water into the Swan Canning river system should not be ignored. 

Generally, the inquiry focuses discussion on water quantity costs and does not recognise ^ 
that there are costs associated with water quality. The recommendations of the inquiry isj 
should not be limited by Water Corporation's proposed expenditure, and a ^ 
recommendation regarding this issue should therefore be included, eg "All Perth a 
customers should share the costs of the drainage systems that provide public benefits, ^ 
through application of a drainage levy." 
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